
Dear Residents, Families, and Staff, 

As we approach September, I am delighted to   

announce that we will be celebrating National 

Assisted Living Week from September 9th to 

13th. This special week is dedicated to 

honoring the remarkable individuals who 

make our community vibrant and meaningful. 

We have planned an exciting schedule filled 

with great food, fun activities, and engaging 

games to celebrate the unique contributions 

of our senior residents. Each day will bring 

something special, from themed meals and 

culinary delights to interactive games and 

entertainment that are sure to bring smiles and joy. This week is an 

opportunity for us all to come together, celebrate, and show our 

appreciation for the cherished members of our community. We 

encourage everyone to participate, enjoy, and make the most of this 

festive occasion. Thank you for your continued support and 

dedication to our community. Let’s make this Assisted Living Week a 

memorable one! 

Warmest Regards, 

Stacy  

A Note from the Executive Director 

Stacy Boydston, 
Executive Director  

Residents 

Staff 

• Virginia, 9/2 

• Charlie, 9/4 

• Alva, 9/6 

• Judy, 9/10 

• Ruth, 9/25 

• Lee, 9/27 

• Levi, 9/1 

• Elena, 9/13 

Linda was born in Mt. Vernon and has 
lived in the area all of her life. She and 
her husband especially loved their days 
ranching. Linda enjoyed cattle drives, 
horse training, and participating in 
rodeos as a barrel racer. She was 
particularly fond of Cloverdale, BC, and 
the three times her horse won! Linda 
enjoys word puzzles and participates in 
the daily exercise class here at the Inn.  
Welcome to the Inn, Linda! 

Linda 

Ayda was born in Bakersfield, CA, and 
spent her early years there before an 
employment opportunity for her dad 
brought the family to Mt. Vernon. She is 
in her senior year at Aspire Academy and 
enjoys the shorter week schedule it 
brings. Ayda would love to be able to 
travel the world; Mexico particularly 
holds a dear space in her heart as that is 
where her family is from. She’s enjoying 
helping people at the Inn and is grateful 
for the kindness shown towards her. 

Ayda, Kitchen Server 

Friday Harbor: Jim 

and Kathy were 

part of our group 

that enjoyed  

visiting Friday 

Harbor. Particularly 

enjoyable was the 

beautiful weather 

and a delicious 

lunch including a 

fresh crab BLT!

Crafting Joy: Ruth and Mary Ann show off their sand art 

creations. Both regularly participate in the Inn’s crafting projects 

that range from painting to mosaics and fabric art. 

Team Member Spotlight 

Resident Spotlight 



Our mission is to create and maintain comfortable, caring environments for those who depend on us.  

Skagit City School 
Lecture Series 
Sundays in Mt. 
Vernon, 1:30 PM 
 
9/1 Sun., 11:15 AM 
Crab Lunch Day Cruise, 
La Conner 
 
9/2 Mon., 11:30 AM 
Labor Day Hot Dog 
Roast on the front pa-
tio 
 
9/8, Sun., 3 PM, 
Grandparents’ Day 
Donuts & Grand Tales 
 
9/8-9/14 NALW Spirit 
Days & Fun! 
 
9/11 Wed., 1 PM 
Anacortes Hardware 
 
9/25, Wed., 3 PM 
Awards Gala 
Activity Room 


